
West Kootenay Status of Women, 

Box 1200, 

Castlegar, B.C. 

Mr. Peter Ommundsen, Director 

Continuing Education Department, 

Selkirk College 

Box 1200, 

Castlegar, B.C. 

Dear Mr. Ommundsen, 

We are pleased to inform yu that Ms. Marcia Grossbard, of Winlaw, B.C. has been elected president of the West Kootenay Status of Women Council, succeeding Ms. Susan Charlton, who resigned. 

We have enjoyed very much working with the College and are looking forward to continued favourable relations with your department. The Council has applied for funding again, and hope this will be forthcoming. 

Mrs. Grossbard may be reached by telephone at 226-7624 in Winlaw. 

Thank you again for your help and co-operation. 

Yours truly, 
M. Hodgson, Secretary, 
West Kootenay Status of Women Council 


